
 

Yearly Assessment Reports have now been completed and will be 
sent home next Monday by post. 
 

Kindergarten students had an informative and enjoyable time visiting 
Narrandera Pre School, Narrandera Crèche and the Narrandera Park 
last Tuesday as part of their H.S.I.E. unit, ‘Places and Spaces.’ They 
thoroughly enjoyed catching up with old friends and impressed the 
Pre-school staff with their reading capabilities when they read stories 
to the Pre-school students. 
 

Today we visited the Narrandera High School and worked in the 
Science Lab with Mr McClymont. We visited the Library and the 
Canteen. We could not believe that the High School was so big and 
you had to go upstairs. They have a really big playground too! 
 

Tomorrow evening the Proud and Deadly Awards will be held at the 
Narrandera Public School for our Aboriginal students. Receiving 
recognition for their efforts this year are: 
Jarrah Murray - Kindergarten 
Atticus Ingram - Year 1 
Chelsea Seymour - Year 2 
 

On Thursday this week we will be involved in performing at he 
Monster Street Party. We will be positioned outside JT AutoPro (next 
to the new Chemist) from 7.30 - 8.30pm. Our students are asked to 
wear Christmas clothes (red, green and white preferably). We will 
have Santa hats for everyone. As we are only a small school we 
need as many students as possible to come along and sing the 
Christmas songs we have been practising with Mrs Beaumont. 
Drinks, ice-blocks and snacks will be provided at no cost.  
 

The following day we have been invited to participate in the Advent 
Pageant organised by our Scripture teacher, Mrs Helen McDermott. 
The students are asked to bring a biblical period costume to put on, 
tea towel, old sheet, belt, etc.. We will be leaving the school by bus 
(no cost) at 10.00am and returning by 12.00pm. Please complete the 
attached permission note and return it back to school by Friday. 
 

Our end of year excursion is fast approaching, Monday 17th 
December. We will once again be going to Griffith to see a movie and 
have a game of bowls. At this stage we do not know what movie we 
will be seeing but more information and the costing will be in next 
weeks newsletter. 
 

Year Two have been working hard with Marianne and Grace at the 
pool and are looking forward to their second week of their swimming 
lessons. 
 

We still need more items for our Christmas raffles in the following 
three categories; Food, Pamper and Toy. If everyone brings 
something in it will be a great prize to win. The raffle will be drawn on 
our Presentation Day, Monday 10th December 
 

Have a great week everyone 
Mrs Karen Babbs 
Principal 

 

Week 8     Year 2 Swimming School          

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
28/11/12   Indigenous Awards 
 
29/11/12   
   Fruit Day 
 
30/11//12  Library for all classes 
   Advent Pageant 

This week at Narrandera East 

Term  

 

Week 10           
               
________________________________________________________________________ 
   
10/12/12  Presentation Day 
 
06/12/12  Fruit Day 
 
07/12//12  Library closed   
   Stadium Sport 
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Week 8,  Term 4 

 

Week 9      

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
03/12/12  Reports to go home 
 
06/12/12  Fruit Day 
 
07/12//12  Library for all classes 
   Stadium Sport 

 

26th November, 2012 

Page 1 

 
Congratulations 
to Alirah Hands 
on receiving a 
Principal’s Award 
at last weeks 
Assembly. 
Well done 
Alirah!! 

  

Week 8, Term 4                      
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           Remember Narrandera East has a No Hat - No Play policy. 
    So please remember your hat at all times or you must stay in the passage on the mat.    

ACTIVATED GROUP GYMNASTICS 
 

Activated Group is Australia’s leading group of 
pre-school and after school sporting 
programs. With 25,000+ children per week 
participating in our programs and we are in 
your area! Our program will teach your child 
specific gymnastics skills whilst developing 
overall fitness and core strength. 
 

Duration - 8 weeks (3 weeks starting Friday, 
30th Nov & recommencing Friday, 8th Feb, 
2013) 
Time: 4pm (5-8yrs) and 4.50pm (9-19yrs) 
Venue - CRC Hall 
Cost - $10.00 per session 
 

For more information please visit our website; 
 

www.activategroup.com.au/kids 
PH: 1300 788 496 
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Swimming School - Year 2 

Staff Development Days  

 
School resumes for 2013 

on  
Wednesday, 30th Jan for Years 1 & 2 

& 
Monday, 4th Feb for Kindergarten students. 
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Week 8, Term 4 

 

Awards for Week 7, Term 4 

 

 

Kindergarten: 

Ky Bloomfield - excellent progress in story writing 
Jasmine Choy - excellent progress in story writing 
Charlotte Stewart - working independently in class 

  
 

 

Year 1: 

Ainsley Maver - great writing about owls 
Alirah Hands - being a great helper 
Mia Buchanan - great story writing 

 

 

Year 1/2: 
Ella Vilder - great questions 

Reid Hitchens - great questions 
Chelsea Seymour - working well in all areas 

Advent Pageant Permission Note 
 

Name: ___________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to travel by bus and participate in the Advent Pageant on 
Friday, 30th November. Students are asked to bring along a biblical period costume. Please do 
not buy a costume, a tea towel, old sheet, belt, etc. will be fine. 
 
Signed: __________________________________ 

 At the stadium last 
Friday, the students 
enjoyed a Soccer Clinic 

held by Jamie Monteith. 
Jamie comes from London and was previously employed as a 
coach for Arsenal Soccer Club. We were honoured he could 
attend and share his knowledge, expert skills and handy hints 
with us. Hopefully, we can convince Jamie to return again next 
year and by then I should be able to bribe him as he will be my  
son-in-law.                              Yours in Sport  - Colleen Ash 


